Montgomery Beginner Band ~ District Beginner Band Day

Wednesday April 17, 2013

April 8, 2013

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Montgomery Middle School is proud to host this year’s annual District Beginner Band Day. The event will be taking place next Wednesday April 17th in our Gym with two concerts being held, the first at 9:30 am and the second at 1:00 pm. Twelve of the thirteen Middle Schools in our district will be performing throughout the day and it is sure to be an exciting and enlightening event. 

Our Beginner Band will be performing in the afternoon at 1:00 pm. Students will need to bring their: instrument, music, uniform and a bag lunch. There will not be time for students to use the cafeteria. Since we are hosting, some students will be asked to assist with this event at certain times throughout the day but all band students will be missing their afternoon classes to perform. Students missing classes should let their teachers know by Monday when they will be absent from their classes. Monty Staff are aware of this event but it is good practice for students to take the responsibility in communicating with teachers and to get any work that they may miss so that they don’t fall behind. All students are expected to participate in this worthwhile event.

Our Band will be performing with about five other bands in the district and will have the opportunity to hear other repertoire and to hear the difference between the groups. We want to represent Montgomery well, please encourage your son/daughter to practice more so that we can sound our best! 

There will be an adjudicator at the performances that will informally comment on each group’s performance and give everyone some general ideas of how they can improve in becoming a stronger performance ensemble. There will be two band set-ups at a time ready to perform while the other bands listen. Students will do a mass band warm-up and will do sectional competitions in between transition times (when changing performance groups). These competitions are: wind players – long tones; string players – Bb scale; and percussion players – drum role with dynamics (p<f>p). There will be one player selected in each section of instruments to represent their school as to who can perform their task the best. These are friendly competitions and run to build some common comradery amongst players across the district. Certificates will be handed out!

All Students are required to set-up Tuesday April 16th from 2-3:00 pm. It is early dismissal on Tuesday due to Student-Led Conferences and unless students have a scheduled meeting, they are all expected to assist in their event. Students are also required to tear down the equipment after the showcase ends at 2:15.
This event is one of the main events that involves other bands coming together each year and continues to provide an enriching and valuable educational experience. We hope that everyone has some fun performing and will be able to feel the energy that can build through music. 

Please contact Mr. Ivaz if you have any questions or concerns -  divaz@sd43.bc.ca.

Best regards,

Mr. Ivaz

 

